
                                                         
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 1, 2020 
 
CSZ PRODUCTS COVID-19 UPDATE 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
We hope all is well with you, your co-workers and families.  We know this is a difficult time and we are 
all working together to stop the spread of the COVID-19. 
 
Thanks to preparedness and technology, we have been able to keep our team members separated and 
safe while meeting our customer’s needs.  As we continue to protect the health and safety of our 
workforce, suppliers, customers and resident non-employees, we want to inform you that we are taking 
recommended precautions. Our organization has adopted a COVID-19 Task Force, increased sanitization 
and cleanliness measures, eliminated non-essential business travel, and reduced human density in the 
workplace by offering work-from-home options, practicing social distancing, and limiting outside visitors 
except with pre-scheduled visits.  

The current extra-ordinary situation will continue to have an impact on the lives of our staff, vendors 
and customers. This will no doubt impact our performance as well. Rest assured that we will continue to 
do whatever we can to limit any inconveniences for our customers. As always, we are committed to 
serving our customers during this challenging time and will continue to update you with changes. We 
know this is a difficult time and we are all working together to stop the spread of COVID-19. We are in 
this situation together and will do whatever we can to support you as much as possible. 

Wishing you well. Stay healthy. 

Kind Regards, 

 

Robert Levert 
CEO 

 

Marc Wolfrum 
VP & COO 

 


